
 
 
 

2014 WORLD JUNIORS TOUR TESTIMONIALS 
 
 
Here are some of the many positive comments that we received from our fellow Canadian hockey fans 
that joined the Azorcan 2014 World Juniors Tour to Malmo, Sweden. 
 
The experience of a lifetime! Paul’s outstanding organizational skills and his caring personality 
made our trip to the 2014 IIHF World Juniors in Sweden a wonderful family experience.  The 
accommodations, busses, hockey games and seating were excellent and all 86 of us were 
proud to wear our special Azorcan Polar Bear jerseys. The Sweden and Copenhagen tours 
were fantastic; the fireworks at Malmo's New Year’s Eve celebrations were truly unforgettable. 
A champagne toast to a job well done!! 
Sheri Gagne - Chetwynd, BC - World Juniors 2014 Malmo 
 
 
Just wanted to send a note to thank you and your colleagues for a great trip and experience! 
We all really enjoyed the trip and miss Malmo a lot. We all really had a great time. The trip was 
really well organized; the excursions were fun and interesting and we really appreciated how 
you guys added in the extras of the jerseys, the Team Canada memorabilia and the extra bus 
trips to/from games, etc. Well done! 
Mark Coady - Calgary, AB - World Juniors 2014 Malmo 
 
 
Paul, I just wanted to take a moment and indeed say a huge “thank you “ on behalf of myself 
and my son Daniel. We both felt you went out of your way to ensure ….and I’ll use your 
words…that everyone got value for their money. We had in my son’s words – “the trip of a 
lifetime” and created some incredible memories together of the World Juniors in Malmo. 
Andrew Huntley - Edmonton, AB -World Juniors 2014 Malmo 
 



Just wanted to say thanks again for putting together the trip to Malmo, it was such a great 
time.  Michelle mentioned more than once to me how she was having so much more fun than 
she expected. Originally we had the mindset that this was going to be a “once in a lifetime” 
trip; but now we are seriously considering Finland as a possibility for 2015/16. 
Jay Reid - Edmonton, AB - World Juniors 2014 Malmo 
 
 
Just wanted to send a huge thank you to you and your group for a truly unforgettable and 
amazing trip to the World Junior's in Malmo, Sweden! Your professionalism, attention to detail 
and personable service is second to none!  Our whole family will always cherish this trip and 
will hold every one of our memories for a lifetime.  Everything from the hockey and tours, to 
the sitting and chatting, was just an incredible experience.From all of us....thank you....and we 
will definitely see you (& Jaakko....to return the gold medal to Canada) in Finland! 
The Phillips Family (Ron, Kori, Marena & Melanie) - Midland, ON - World Juniors 2104 Malmo 
 


